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Dear Friends of Avian Haven,

Yearõs End, 2018

And as the New Year approaches, we look 
back on the past weeks and months, 
remembering not only the many birds that 
weõve cared for, but also the contributions 
that made that care possible.  Whether you 
gave services, supplies, money, a planned 
gift, advice, and/or good wishes . . . we 
couldnõt have done this without you!

So on behalf of the birds who owe their 
return to freedom to your support, we 
would like to express our thanks via the 
collection of release images that follows.  
We hope you enjoy them!

Winter is here! 

Photos are by Terry Heitz
unless credited otherwise.
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American Kestrels


